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Committee members, 

I stand opposed to HB 2025 in any form or amended form. Oregon does not suffer 

from a lack of funds… it differs from a lack of good management as evidenced by the 

exploding budget and deterioration of services for those dollars on all fronts. Please 

address the management problem before saddling Oregonians with additional taxes.  


